
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/25/2017 5:31:25 AM
Subject: FW: Meeting with Lieutenant Governor Bryant

Please advise.

Lily

-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Hanna [mailto:chrishanna@embarqmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 4:09 PM
To: Lily Cogdill
Subject: Meeting with Lieutenant Governor Bryant

Lilly, Thank you for sending contact info. As I mentioned, Chris and I would like to meet with LG Bryant concerning the closing of our 
business, Hanna's Discount Pharmacy, Inc. In Estill. We believe that LG Bryant needs to know how DHEC, LLR, and RPP(Recovering 
Professionals Program) handled this situation. Chris is off on Friday,July 28th of this week and Monday,July 31st of next week. We 
know that the LG is busy and understand that we will need to work around his schedule. If he has a specific time that would be best 
perhaps Chris can change his work schedule. If not I can    meet with him. 

Thank you for your help,
Laurie
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